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Enclosure
11th December, 1962.

Dear Sirs,

Jpen/us Steaner "KUALA TRENGGANU

With reference to your Report No. 2071, I
enclose a copy of a letter sent to the Kobe Surveyors
on the 15th Hovember, and shell be glad to learn.
1f/from your present examination/you could recommend
postponement of the Speoial Survey until March, 1963
provided the remaining requirements of Circular No.1959
are complied with i.e. General Examination of peak
tanks. 4 cabled reply would be appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,

SHIMONOSEEL
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